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June 8, 2021

Hello and Bonjour from École Charlie Killam School!

Happy June!  We can’t believe we are approaching the end of  the school year.  We are

looking forward to your child attending École Charlie Killam School next year!

Our goal remains to provide information to our prospective students and their families.  You

can find a Virtual Tour of ÉCKS here.

On June 8, we met with students in Grade 5 to discuss our Soccer and Hockey Academy.   If

you wish to find out more about the academies or wish to register your child, please check

out the following links.

Hockey Academy Registration - If  you wish to register your child for Hockey Academy for

the 2021-2022 school year, digital registration forms need to be completed by June 22, 2021

Soccer Academy Registration -  If  you wish to register your child for Soccer Academy for

the 2021-2022 school year, digital registration forms need to be completed by June 29, 2021

Continue to check in on the ÉCKS school website for information as it becomes available.

Please reach out if  you have any questions!  Again, we can’t wait to welcome you to “Our

House”

Sincerely,

The ÉCKS Administration Team

https://youtu.be/aPk2tYDB9FE
https://ckillam.brsd.ab.ca/programs-services/hockey-academy
https://ckillam.brsd.ab.ca/programs-services/soccer-academy
https://ckillam.brsd.ab.ca/

